
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 24, 1971 

Dear Bob: 

The enclosed book on Jefferson 
by Frank van der Linden came to 
my attention recently. It is a 
fascinating and very perceptive 
study, and I wanted you to have 
a copy. I hope you find it as 
interesting as I did. 

With warm personal regards , 

Sincerely , 

Honorable Robert J. Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington , D.C. 
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